
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ELK GROVE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the BOARD OF EDUCATION of the ELK GROVE UNIFIED 
SCHOOL DISTRICT, at its regularly scheduled meeting to be held on May 1, 2018, will conduct 
a public hearing and receive public testimony on the continuing needs of the District to levy school 
facilities fees in order to provide school facilities for students generated from new residential, 
commercial and industrial development.  The Board of Education will also consider adopting an 
updated School Facilities Needs Analysis/Fee Justification Study and the fees described therein. 
 
Information regarding the proposed fee is available for review at the District Office located at 9510 
Elk Grove-Florin Road, Elk Grove, California 95624.  If you have any questions please contact 
Ms. Kim Williams, Planning Manager at (916) 686-7711. 
 
All individuals wishing to comment on the proposed fee are invited to attend the meeting of the 
Board of Education at the following time and location: 

 

   DATE:   May 1, 2018 

   TIME:   6:00 PM 

   LOCATION:  Elk Grove Unified School District Board Room 
 Robert L. Trigg Education Center 
 9510 Elk Grove-Florin Road 
 Elk Grove, California   

 
 
 
 


